
 

	

 

John Madden, Reporter 
KREX 
345 Hillcrest 
Grand Junction, CO, 81501 

Sept. 1, 2018 

RE: CORA Request received via email on Sept. 1, 2018  

Dear Mr. Madden:  

This email is in response to the Colorado Open Records Act request you sent via email, which was 
received by the district on Sept. 1, 2018. The contents of this email are responsive, specifically, 
to your request for severance information of former Superintendent Ken Haptonstall. 

Sincerely,  

Emily Shockley, D51 Public Information Officer  

 


